

The Williamsport Home

June 25, 2021

Dear Residents, Families, and Caregivers,

As a continued effort to keep you informed of any COVID-19 activity, please see updated information on our current numbers. Since our last letter dated June 17, 2021, there is **0** new residents confirmed and **0** new staff confirmed positive for COVID-19.

| Number of cases | |
|-----------------|---|
| 0 | ADMISSIONS: Residents admitted or readmitted who were previously hospitalized and treated for COVID-19 |
| 0 | CONFIRMED: Residents with new laboratory positive COVID-19 |
| 0 | SUSPECTED: Residents with new suspected COVID-19 |
| 0 | COVID-19 DEATHS: Residents with suspected or laboratory positive COVID-19 who died in the facility or another location. |

We continue to do visitations currently. If you are interested in scheduling a visit, please call the facility at 570-323-8781. The facility continues to monitor any changes that may be put out in regards to COVID-19 restrictions as they pertain to Skilled Nursing Facilities. Please make sure that while you are here for your visitation that you keep your facemask on for the duration of your visitation and that you are following proper Infection Control measures.

If we get any COVID positive cases in the facility, either staff or residents, we will ensure to notify the responsible party of such. If you find that you have any questions, comment or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to: Allyson Kurtz-Director of Nursing or Sue Hooker-Infection Preventionist.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cisneros, NHA Nursing Home Administrator

A Tradition of Caring
1900 Ravine Road • Williamsport, PA 17701

570-323-8781 • Fax 570-323-4858 www.TheWilliamsportHome.com